
Amendment 
Explanation re Children’s Programming 

 
 

CMG Media Corporation (f/k/a Terrier Media Buyer, Inc) dba Cox Media Group 
(“CMG”) acquired Cox Television Tulsa, LLC, licensee of KOKI-TV, Tulsa, OK (the 
“Station”), pursuant to a long-form transfer of control application on December 17, 2019.  See 
FCC File No. BTCCDT-20190304AEO.  CMG did not control the Station prior to that date and 
had no involvement in the Station’s operations under the prior owner, including the airing of 
children’s programming; therefore, CMG is not responsible for the conduct of the prior owner.  
However, in the interest of full disclosure, CMG notes that the prior owner of the Station in some 
cases did not reschedule children’s programming during the programs’ second home.   

 
CMG hereby amends the instant license renewal application to disclose that during the 

fourth quarter of 2017 the Station did not meet the Commission’s processing guideline for 
children’s programming.  As disclosed in a recent amendment uploaded to the Station’s online 
public inspection file, the prior owner of the Station preempted certain children’s programming 
during the fourth quarter of 2017.  Most of those episodes were rescheduled and aired during the 
programs’ second home, but the Station did not air 20 episodes of children’s programs during the 
programs’ second home.   Accordingly, the average number of hours of Core Programming per 
week broadcast by the Station on its main program stream was 2.3 hours.   
 
 CMG’s compliance with the FCC’s Core Programming guidelines is detailed in the 
quarterly and annual children’s television programming reports that CMG filed with the FCC, all 
of which are incorporated by reference herein.  CMG contends that it has more than fulfilled its 
obligation to provide programming that educates and informs the children of  the Station’s 
community of license.  Indeed, the Station aired dozens of news segments and public service 
announcements aimed at educating children and their parents on important issues.  For example, 
the Station aired programming on bullying, STEM education, COVID-19 safety, and numerous 
other issues.  In addition, throughout the license term the Station has aired significantly more 
Core Programming than the minimum amount specified in the Commission’s guidelines.  
Together, these efforts demonstrate that CMG has met its obligation to deliver educational and 
informational programming on the Station to the children of Tulsa in accordance with FCC 
guidelines.   
 


